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Dear Member, 

The annual meeting of the BBP Water Corporation will be held on Monday May 19, 2025, at 7:00 P.M. at 

the BBP Water Corporation office, located at 256 West Clay Street in Spencer. 

The open director’s positions are unopposed this year.  Ronda Stogsdill - Owen County, Terry Davis -

Monroe County, Dwight Brooks - Director at Large. All will be elected by acclamation.  

Any qualified member of the corporation may attend the meeting and vote. The meeting will start 

promptly at 7:00 P.M. The BBP Board of Directors encourage you to attend this meeting to discuss the 

previous years’ operations and activities plus new business.   

Sincerely,  

Judy Tucker, President 
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